Home Learning – Year 1 – 18.02.22
Dear parents,
Unfortunately school is closed on Friday 18th February 2022 due to the forecast of extreme weather conditions.
Please stay safe and if you are able to access the internet I have included some activities to do at home.
We usually do P.E. on a Friday morning so you may like to choose some supermovers videos to join in with at home.
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/supermovers
We also have music too, which is tricky to do at home but you may like to go on youtube and play guess the sound game. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nnaqymgi3eI
In the afternoon we have circletime. Sadly, it was meant to be Miss Armstrong’s last day in work. We were going to share a cake with Miss Armstrong and tell her what we like about her and what we enjoyed doing with her. Miss Armstrong is going to pop back to school one day after half term to see us. It would be lovely if you could draw a picture of Miss Armstrong and write a sentence about what you like about her and your favourite memory of Miss Armstrong. It could be a picture or a card. You can bring it to school after half term.
Maths – we have been doing lots of measuring in class. I wonder if you could find some teddies, dolls, lego figures etc. Line them up from shortest to tallest. You could also look for some things that are shorter and taller than you as well.

It’s not the same as being in school, but do what you can and be safe. See you after half term.
Mr Williams
